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Fire at PIOP – Site response 
 
Flinders Mines Limited (ASX: FMS) (Flinders or the Company) advises that it has been informed by BBI 
Group Pty Ltd (BBIG), as manager of the Pilbara Iron Ore Project (PIOP), of a fire on the PIOP tenements. 
BBIG have confirmed that there has been no damage to equipment or facilities at PIOP and no injuries to 
BBIG personnel or contractors currently on-site undertaking rehabilitation work. All personnel on site have 
been evacuated. 
 
BBIG continues to coordinate with Department of Fire and Emergency Services regarding the ongoing fire 
and are keeping the Company regularly informed. Flinders will advise Shareholders of any material updates 
as further information comes to hand.  
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Michael Weir 

Citadel-MAGNUS – 0402 347 032 

                   

 
About Flinders Mines Limited 

Flinders Mines Limited is an ASX-listed (ASX: FMS) exploration and development company focused on the 

commercialisation of the Pilbara Iron Ore Project (PIOP). The PIOP is located approximately 70km from 

Tom Price in Western Australia’s iron ore-rich Pilbara region.  
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